
St. Patrick Athletic Association:  4-5-20 

(Officer meeting via phone conference) 

Meeting called to order and opening prayer:  by Mike Coyne at 6:34 p.m. 

Present:  Mike Coyne, Todd Davlin, Kim Schrauben, Dan Lawless, and Pat 

Russman. 

Report from Treasurer (Dan):  Dan reviewed our latest financial reports and took 

the action of re-looking at our FY20 and FY21 budgets with an understanding that 

some of the Spring sports planned expenses will not happen, but we also cannot 

expect to see the planned revenue associated with the auction.  These are 

significant unexpected changes to our budget and a revised forecast will help us 

understand if we can continue to support the Fr Flohe building interior needs we 

committed to in February as well as fund 2020/21 Sports.   

Report of the Athletic Director (Pat):  M.H.S.A.A . has cancelled all winter and 

spring sports for 2020.  Baseball/softball fields were ready to go.  All set for next 

year.  Waiting on invitational fees that were paid out for spring sporting events.  

Pat will follow up on that.  Port A Potty at Fr Flohe field will be picked up.  Pat will 

inform fall coaches when they are able to begin summer practices/open gym 

times, when the M.H.S.A.A. gives the okay to begin again. 

Sports Raffle :   

March Winners: 

3/1 – Jim & Jan Simon   3/8 – Gary Gross 

3/15 – Chris Schrauben   3/22 – Don & Kathie Chamberlain 

Shamrock Auction Update :   

Auction Committee Chairs, SPS School Administration, the Athletic Association, 

and Fr Mike have decided not to have the Auction this year.  They will still draw 

winners for the $100 raffle on 4/25.  All individuals and businesses who donated 

will be called by the team and asked if they want their funds or items returned.  

Items that can be saved for the 2021 Auction will be saved.  SPS Administration 

will decide what to do with items that cannot be returned or used for the 2021 

auction. 



Update on Father Flohe Building :  Activity had begun on the inside of the building 

with partial foam insulation.  Project is on hold for now with the Governor’s 

Order. 

Closing prayer by Todd at 7:05 p.m. and meeting adjourned. 

AA FY 2019-20 Meeting Schedule: 

5/3*, 6/7*   * pending Governor’s orders regarding Covid-19 situation.  If 

cancelled the AA officers will meet virtually to keep tabs on our financial situation 

and make plans for next school year. 

All meetings are held at 6:30 p.m. in the parish hall. 


